
Questions?  Contact the Career Services Office at (330) 972-8540 or lawcareerplanning@uakron.edu   

or consult the “FAQ” section on OSCAR. 
Sources: OSCAR Website and various NALP Annual Conference Handouts.  Revised 11/2020.   

The University of Akron School of Law Career Services Office 

Federal Judicial Clerkships Information Sheet (Post-Graduate Positions) 
 

❖The following information is provided to students as 
an introduction to the application process for federal 
clerkships.  Please inform the Career Services Office if 
you are interested in federal or state clerkships so we 
may work together in identifying potential clerkships 
and as you draft your application materials.   
 

❖The Administrative Office of the Federal Courts has 
an online application resource called OSCAR (Online 
System for Clerkship Application & Review) where some 
federal judges post information regarding their open 
law clerk or staff attorney positions and where 
applicants may apply for these positions.  Additional 
detailed information about the application process can 
be found on OSCAR (www.oscar.uscourts.gov). 
 

❖Judicial clerkship applicants must be proactive in their 
pursuit of a clerkship.  Information on OSCAR may be 
updated at any time as needed by judges, so students 
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